
 
 
 
 
 
 

Note No. 092/2010
    

 
The African Union Southern Africa Regional Office presents its 

compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Zimbabwe 

and has the honour to refer to the telephone call from the Personal 

Assistant to the Minister of Foreign Affairs, Mrs. Chidawanyika, informing 

this Office that the Minister would be available for the courtesy call by Dr. 

Salif Sada Sall, AU Regional Delegate to SADC between 8-10 December 

2010 or 19-23 January 2011. 

 

The African Union Southern Africa Regional Office therefore wishes 

to confirm that Dr. Sall, will be available for the meeting with the Minister 

on Thursday, 20th January 2011.  Dr. Sall’s travel details will be 

communicated to the Ministry in due course.   

 

The African Union Southern Africa Regional Office avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of 

Zimbabwe, the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 
Lilongwe,  

3rd December 2010 
 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs  
Harare 
Zimbabwe 
 
CC: Embassy of the Republic of Zimbabwe 
 Lilongwe 
 Malawi 
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